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« Responsibility * Love



42 Vernon Street, Newton, Massachusetts 02458 

Phone:   (617) 559-6800
Martin Kaufman,  School Counselor

martin_kaufman@newton.k12.ma.us



February, 2014
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Believe it or not, it is time for you and your child to start the process of registering for high school courses.  These are important decisions that require collaboration between you, your child, and the school.  The following is a timeline of events and/or steps that will be taken over the next months:

Week of February 24th:

Classroom teachers will discuss the different courses in each subject area.                    (i.e. differences between curriculum 1 and curriculum 2 courses).  

Thursday, February 27:

High School World Language Teachers will visit classrooms to discuss Language options at North.

Friday, February 28:
Students and faculty from NNHS Career and Vocational Technical Education Department will share course and program options with all grade 8 students.

Thursday, March 6:

Grade Eight Parents Open House at NNHS.  The Vocational Technical department will host an Open House starting at 5:00 PM for students and parents.  Please encourage your child to remain at the high school from 7:00 to 9:00 PM, as there will be a tour and a Q&A, beginning in the cafeteria, with current North students. 

Parents will attend a presentation in the Auditorium from 7:00 to 9:00 PM.
Week of March 10: 
During the week of March 10, Opportunity Books will be distributed to all students.  This book contains Newton North course descriptions and elective choices (also available online).  I will also present information regarding the registration process for Newton North. You should begin to read this book with your child!  Also, during this week, each student will receive a course registration form, which will include teacher recommendations for your child in English Language Arts, Mathematics, Social Studies, Science, and World Language if your child is presently in a Language.  Please review this information with your child. Complete the registration form, including the choice of electives.  If you do not agree with the recommendation made by a teacher, please have a discussion with that teacher. If, after the discussion, you wish to consider a different Course, please contact the NNHS Department Head.  Their telephone numbers are in the Opportunity Books. 

Months of February, March and April:
Special Education Courses will be determined with you and your child at the scheduled IEP /Transition meeting.  Your child will participate in his/her meeting and you will be notified of the time and date.  Please do not cancel this appointment- we are not on a flexible schedule.

Wednesday, March 12:

Grade 8 Parents are invited to a “Coffee” with NNHS Principal, Jen Price, in the Bigelow Library (8:30-9:30 AM).
Wednesday, March 19: 
Signed registration forms are due and will be collected in Homebase for my review.  I will be available to meet with any student/parent during this process.
Activities to Come:
Thursday, June 12 @ 6:30 PM

Sports at Newton North for the Class of 2015
Friday, June 13: 

Step-Up Day at NNHS

Surf the Turf at Newton North

I hope this timeline will assist you and your child in the process.  Please call me at 617-559-6800 to answer ANY questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Martin Kaufman

